
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

June 10, 2011 

VIAE-MAIL 

Michelle E. Moren 
Roseau Assistant City Attorney 
309 Third Street N.W. 
Roseau, MN 56751 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Re: A-7769 Roseau/Spruce Township 
(Ordinance No. 20, 3rd Series; Hagen Property; 0.44 acre) 

Dear Ms. Moren: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced ordinance 
for annexation to the City of Roseau. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in 
future communications regarding this proposed annexation. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact me or 
Star Holman at 651-361-7909 or star.holman@state.mn.us. 

Sincerely, 

~~~~e~~~ 
Assistant Chief Administrative Law Judge 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 

TJO:kjl 

c: Janet Lundbohm, Roseau City Clerk (via E-mail) 


